

Subject: Objection to WBC local plan preferred development option

Dear Planners,

I am extremely disappointed that you are considering building on prime green belt land between Walton and Moore. If this application goes ahead you will be failing to provide a green belt buffer zone between two authorities' residential areas.

This over development will cause further pressure on existing amenities for example hospitals, GP surgeries, schools and leisure facilities. It will also impose further strain on existing resources without any provision of sufficiently improved access infrastructure.

I hope you consider this proposal very carefully as it will be extremely damaging to the area. This Green belt land was protected for a reason, to provide leisure areas for walkers, cyclists, photographers, and nature watchers and if this proposal goes ahead it will be destroyed.

I therefore strongly object to the development going ahead. Please refuse it.

Yours faithfully,

